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19 December 2024  

Snowline Engineering Announces Long Term Strategic Partnership with Stark Aerospace in Columbus, 
MS to provide considerable portion of the MK 41 Vertical Launching System (VLS) canister production 
along with other significant hardware. This work is in support of Stark, who is the prime contractor for 
FY24/25-29 MK 25 canister in addition to other substantial defense programs. .  

Cameron Park, California – Snowline Engineering, a leading Defense and Aerospace provider, is pleased 
to announce that it has partnered with Stark Aerospace in Columbus, MS to manufacture a considerable 
portion of the MK 25 canister along with other significant hardware.  Snowline will manufacture multiple 
components and assemblies in support of these production requirements. The partnership agreement is 
valued in excess of $25,000,000.00 and represents the largest single award in the company’s history. 
This agreement marks a substantial milestone for Snowline Engineering and includes options which, if 
exercised, would bring the cumulative value of the resulting contracts to over $100,000,000.00  

The partnership, signed on 18 December 2024, will see Snowline Engineering produce component and 
assemblies of the MK 25 canisters for Stark Aerospace, who is the prime contractor to the U.S. Navy. 
This project is expected to enhance national security, improve infrastructure, and support advanced 
research, further solidifying Snowline’s reputation as a trusted partner in the Defense and Aerospace 
industry.  

“We are honored and excited to have been selected for this important project,” said Cal Reynolds, 
President of Snowline Engineering. “This contract not only reflects our team's hard work and 
dedication but also underscores our capability to deliver high-quality products that meet the rigorous 
standards of our customers. We look forward to working closely with our customer and the U.S. Navy, 
contributing to the success of this vital initiative.”  

This partnership is a testament to Snowline’s ongoing commitment to innovation and excellence in the 
Defense and Aerospace industry. The Company’s proven track record in manufacturing played a crucial 
role in securing this award. This award significantly benefits the Greater Sacramento Region.  

About Snowline Engineering: Snowline is a Defense and Aerospace Product and Parts manufacturer that 
places Quality as the top priority. Founded in 1966, Snowline has consistently demonstrated excellence 
in the industry. For more information, please visit www.snowlineengineering.com or contact the media 
contact listed below.  

Media Contact: David Postema, Executive Vice-President, (530) 677-2675 

 


